
 

 

 

 
November 2015 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
YEAR 10  VISIT TO LSF Language School, Montpellier, France – 20 – 24 June 2016 

 
Thank you for your deposits for the trip to Montpellier in June.  The next payment is now due for £165.00 on 

Friday 27th November.  The preferred method of payment is by parent pay although we will still accept a 

cheque (made payable to St Aidan’s school fund).  The next payment of £185.00 is due in January 2016, a 
reminder letter will be sent out.  Thank you if you have already paid for the trip or have made extra payments. 

 
Would you please send into school a copy of your son / daughter’s passport by handing into 

reception marked for my attention.  I would be grateful if this could be done as soon as possible.   
 

Due to the recent incident in France, both France and Belgium are now at a higher level of security so we are 

continually monitoring Government and Local Authority websites to receive the most up to date travel advice.   
We are also in communication with the insurance company which covers all our school trips.  As the trips are 

some way off we will continue to monitor the situation and will advise you if we decide to change the 
arrangements for any of the trips. 

 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
 

Mrs K Sewell 

Trips Administrator 


